
Marubeni Fashion Planning Corporation 

22-1, Yoyogi  1-Chome, Shibuya-ku, Tokyo, 151-0053, Japan 

 

14th May 2023 

 

 

 

Dear Valued Partner,  

 

I am writing this letter to notify your company about the dissolution of our corporation Marubeni 

Fashion Planning. 

 

It will be closed on 31st March 2023. 

 

Thank you very much for your patronage since our foundation in 1988. 

 

Our current business will continue at a section below of Marubeni Fashion Link Co.,Ltd  

from 1st April,2023. 

 

Marubeni Fashion Link, Ltd. 

Marketing／EC Business Development Department 

Marketing Section 

 

<The office address will remain unchanged> 

22-1, Yoyogi 1-chome, Shibuya-ku, Tokyo, 151-0053, Japan 

 

We would greatly appreciate to continuing our business relationship.  

 

 

 

 

Sincerely, 

Marubeni Fashion Planning Corporation 

 


